
Year 4 Homework Letter –  20th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Hope you are all well!  

Literacy 
The spelling pattern this week is focused on the suffix ‘ous’. Please practise these words at 
home with your children for a spelling test next Monday. Please learn the words that your 
children feel comfortable with. 

                                                           

 
Please see various activities on MyMaths to be completed by Wednesday 26th March.   

General Information  

• Year 4 will have a PE lesson either on a Thursday and/or Friday each week unless I 
mention differently. Please can the correct PE kit be brought into school for these 
days. 

• Any medals, certificates etc. can be brought in for Merit worship on a Friday 
morning where your children can show the whole school what they have achieved. 

• Year 4 are visiting Southern Down Heritage Centre on Friday 28th March for a school 
trip around our topic of Natural Disasters/Rocks and Fossils. Please see the letter 
sent to yourself for more details or if you have any extra questions/queries, speak to 
me after school.  

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries 
across the academic term.  

Thank you kindly,  

Miss Evans  


